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multiple opportunities for dialogue between students and alumni. 
  
A Friday evening cookout at the WSU baseball game proved to be a big success 
as a number of alums brought family and friends.  
  
Saturday evening’s banquet at Tallgrass Country Club featured Buffy Filippell, 
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Executive Vice President – Janelle Briar 
Special Events Vice President – Tim Lauderdale 
Marketing/Promotions Vice President – Abby Ready 
Secretary – 



 
  
March 7: SMSA students attend Oklahoma City Thunder Career Fair. 
  
March 29: Faculty member Mike Ross named as winner of the College of 
Education Service Award. 
  
April 20-21: Sport Management Alumni Association hosts first-ever alumni 
reunion. 
  
Sport management students, alumni, and faculty enjoyed a lengthy list of 
individual achievements as well.  Thank you to everyone who contributed to a 
most memorable year! 
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